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This year has been different due to the Covid-19 pandemic, however Spanish has still been taught 

across KS2. When in school this year, children from Years 3 to 6 received timetabled Spanish 

lessons in which they practised the skills, concepts and vocabulary in order to meet the expectations 

of the Languages National Curriculum. We have continued to follow the Language Angels 

curriculum covering topics such as: numbers, colours, food, family and school. There are lesson 

resources for all year groups, including PowerPoints showing recorded pronunciations of key words 

and during remote learning, teachers taught the lessons online and games were available for 

children to play. 

 

 
 

Remote learning lessons covered many different topics. In Y3 children learnt about time and days 

of the week. They enjoyed joining in with the song about the days of the week. 

 

 

In Y4, children learnt about pets and were able to talk about the pets they had. 

 

 



Children in Y5 learnt about school and what equipment they used. 

 

 

In Y6, children continued to learn about school and about different lessons. They developed their 

reading and comprehension skills to enable them to answer questions from the text. 

 



 

 

Overall, this has been a different time for Spanish this year, however children have still had the 

chance to improve their knowledge of Spanish. We look forward to children developing their 

language skills further next year during weekly face-to-face Spanish lessons. 

 

Helen Dixon 

MFL Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


